
Mercedes, URUGUAY, December 2024 

Dear brethren, friends and family: 

We are 1 day away from a NEW YEAR…and we are sure you had a wonderful 

time at Christmas celebrating the ONE that gave Reason to the Season.  We 

certainly serve and adore a wonderful Savior.  Let us walk into 2025 with the 

same passion to serve and obey Him.  Time is getting short!! 

We Praise Him for what we were able to do in 2024 in spite of complicated 

health situations. 

These last few months have been very busy 

as we had closures for many activities, like 

Ladies Banquet, a men’s get together, Bible 

School Graduation, Sunday School open air 

program, Sunday School picnic, lunch and a 

baptism in the afternoon. We also had a 

couple of weddings, a 15th Birthday Party 

and family functions. (Cecilia decorates, 

makes the  bridal bouquets, flower 

arrangements, etc.)    

We had a wonderful family get together at 

Christmas time as we met from different points in the country at the Camp. We were together for 4 days and had lots of 

meaningful conversations, good food and a lot of laughter. It’s amazing to see ours and Ken’s and Eunice’s grandchildren 

have all become adults now; some married, but  mostly precious… following the ways of the Lord. Some that are far 

away were greatly missed this year. 

Please PRAY for: 

*Camps starting this coming Friday the 3rd., in Mercedes 

*Our preparation for 2 Camps out in Alfa, in the East part of 

the Country 

*Tent Campaigns in the month of February 

*A Team of 13 coming in March from MSC  

*The prospect students for the Interned Bible School for 

2025  

We wish you all a Blessed 

2025. Thank you for your 

continued support over the year. You are a part of all that we are allowed to 

accomplish!! 

                                                           Rob and Cecilia Russell 

  


